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The Mammoth Community Water District (MCWD) takes pride in providing 

quality water and sewer services to the community of Mammoth Lakes. This construction 

season, the MCWD will be making water and sewer distribution improvements 

throughout the Town of Mammoth Lakes.  

 

The replacement and improvement schedule for this summer includes water 

service lateral replacements in the Sierra Valley Sites and Tamarack Lane areas, 

connecting new pressure reducing control valves at Timberidge pump station, installing 

water distribution system isolation valves and replacing the remaining small sections of 

steel water mainlines. 

 

MCWD Construction Crews have started work on the Summer 2015 Water 

Lateral Replacement Project. Currently the crews are working along Mono Street 

between Dorrance Drive and Meridian Blvd. Next week, the crews will also be working 

along Manzanita Road between Dorrance Drive and Meridian Blvd. 

 
District crews will be working between the hours of 7:00am - 5:00pm. Please 

drive carefully, be alert in construction areas and use alternative routes when possible to 

keep our crews safe. Visit our website at www.mcwd.dst.ca.us to follow the progress of 

our summer crews. These construction projects improve the reliability of the water and 

wastewater systems, improves fire safety and reduces water loss in the Town of 

Mammoth Lakes. If you have any questions or comments contact Nick Holt at 760-934-

2596 ext. 290. 

 


